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The Department of Information Technology (DoIT) is hereby canceling solicitation RFP 060B6400008 
Statewide Network Managed Services and rejecting all proposals as provided in COMAR 2 1.06.02. 

DoIT concluded that no proposal received wholly provides a solution which addresses the State's 

technical suppo1t needs at a fiscally advantageous price. 

This procurement will be re-issued at a later date, presently anticipated for Fall 2017, and will be open to 
all interested pa1ties subject to the requirements of the published solicitation. Publication will be made on 

eMaryland Marketplace and/or DolT's IT Bid Board online. 

We regret any inconvenience as a result of this action and thank you for your interest and/or participation. 

By: 

IT, Procurement Officer 

100 Community PL Crownsvillc, MD 21032-2022 
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